
National Finance Award

The Government Finance
Officer Association
(GFOA) has a
Distinguished Budget
Presentation Award
program that recognizes
high-quality budget
documents that meet
program criteria and
strive to improve budget
transparency in their
community.  The City of
Trinity's Finance
Department received
its first Budget Award on September 23, 2022.
 

Recognized nationally for the 2nd consecutive year, the
Finance Department has been awarded the
Distinguished Budget Presentation Award from
the Government Finance Officers Association of the
United States and Canada. 
 

 

https://www.trinity-nc.gov/finance/page/national-finance-award
https://www.gfoa.org/budget-award

